
WASHINGTON, D.C. 
To all College Honors participants: 
  

The College Honors Program is excited to offer a trip to Washington, 

D.C. on Saturday, March 28th, as part of the Honors Congress series 

this spring.  You will have a free day to explore the city on your own.   

Students will meet at Eisenhower Circle by 7:45 a.m. to check in.   

We will depart Messiah College promptly at 8:00 a.m. and leave 

Washington, D.C. at 8:00 p.m.  We are scheduled to return to  

Messiah before midnight.  

   

There will be a non-refundable $10 cost to purchase a seat.  

Please be absolutely sure this trip fits in your schedule before buying a ticket.   

 

  
 

To reserve a seat:  

 Tickets will be available in Boyer 153 beginning Monday morning, March 23rd, at 8:00 a.m. (first come first serve).  

 There will be a clipboard for you to write your name, your cell phone number, and $10 in cash will be collected. 

 This trip is for CHP students.  If you are not able to get a ticket the morning of March 23rd you can ask another 

CHP student to purchase one for you.  Each CHP student can purchase up to 4 tickets for CHP students.  *must 

have cell # for every student* 

 

 

Please let Sommer Keller (skeller@messiah.edu) know if you have any questions.  

mailto:skeller@messiah.edu

